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 July 20, 2016 

Request for Correction  
to Sierra Sun article on 7/20/16,  

 “14 Districts have seats up for election” 
 
For more information, contact: 
Marianne Potts, Admin. Services Liaison 
North Tahoe Public Utility District 
PO Box 139/ 875 National Avenue 
Tahoe Vista, CA  96148 
Phone: 530.546.4212 
Website: www.ntpud.org 

 
North Tahoe Public Utility District  

November 2016 Election Information  
 
(Tahoe Vista, CA) Last November, the North Tahoe Public Utility District Board of Directors 

adopted Ordinance 388 to make a change to “at large” elections for the November 2016 

election.  During the November election, the Board will also include a ballot measure, Measure 

E, asking voters if they are in favor of making the change permanent.  

This change to voting “at large” allows all candidates to run for all Board positions available 

during that election cycle.  Candidates receiving the most votes overall are elected, without 

regard for a specific seat. 

Three (3) members of the Board of Directors are up for re-election in November, 2016: John 

Bergmann, Tim Ferrell, and Phil Thompson.  (Please note that the article published in the 

Sierra Sun on Wednesday, July 20, 2016 listed Director S. Lane Lewis instead of Director 

Tim Ferrell as being up for election.  Director Lewis’ seat on the Board runs through 

November 2018.  Additionally, the article stated that “candidates must choose the seat 

number for which they wish to run,” however, the change to “at large” allows candidates 

to run for all Board positions available during the election cycle without regard for a 

specific seat.) 

Please contact the District with any questions about the upcoming election of Directors and 

Measure E.   

P R E S S  R E L E A S E  
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Information on NTPUD board meetings, including agendas and packets, may be obtained on 
the District’s website. Residents are encouraged to sign up on the District’s email list to receive 
agendas, press releases and other information from the District at www.ntpud.org. The sign up 
link (eNews) is available on the website’s homepage.    
 
The North Tahoe Public Utility District provides sewer and water service to the residents of 
Kings Beach, Tahoe Vista, Carnelian Bay, Cedar Flat and Agate Bay.  The North Tahoe 
Regional Park, Tahoe Vista Recreation Area and Boat Launch and North Tahoe Event Center 
are owned and operated by the District and provide recreation opportunities to residents and 
visitors.   
 

### 

 

Approved By: Duane Whitelaw, General Manager, 7/20/16 
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